
DATE June 28, 2016 

COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE 
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 

To Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 

FROM Kerry Mitchell, Chief Human Resources Officer ;J--f(\. 
SUBJECT: Informational report regarding the Department of Human Resources 

Issue/Background 

In light of the formation of a new Personnel committee, and the fact that we have new Board 
Supervisors serving on this committee, I would like to present a general overview of the 
Department of Human Resources, including general background, key areas of focus, and major 
initiatives on the horizon. 

Please place this item on the agenda for the July 2016 meeting of the Personnel Committee. My 
team and I are happy to answer any questions from the Committee. 

Cc: Supervisor James "Luigi" Schmitt, County Board of Supervisors 
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors 
Steve Cady, Research & Policy Director, Office of the Comptroller 
Raisa Kol tun, Chief of Staff, County Executive's Office 


